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Voting is very important to me. I am one of many differently abled people in our state. 

I'm also thinking of seniors, people in rural areas, and any other barriers people might 

have to get to the polls on election day. 

 

It is personally very hard for me to get out of my house. It would be impossible for me 

to stand in line for hours to exercise my right to vote. I have always appreciated and 

trusted Oregon’s mail-in voting system and I believe it to be secure. Our voting 

system is fine. I want us to keep it the way it is. 

 


